
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 November 2021 

  In the report about Lanark Road provided to the Transport 

and Environment Committee on 14 October, in the Active 

Travel Measures Travelling Safely update in item 7.1, 

Appendix 2 (Lanark Road: Monitoring Results, Feedback 

from Engagement Exercise and Recommendations) 

contains cycle and vehicle count data for Lanark Road near 

Redhall Bank Road and Spylaw Bank Road. 

For each of the survey periods, please could you provide the 

daily counts for each date within the survey period for both 

locations: 

Question (1) October 2020 data, in the report all that was provided was 

an average from the 5 working days. Please provide the 

individual counts for each of 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12 and 13 

October, to include the weekend for both cycle and vehicles. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) August 2021 data - the data for the school holiday period is 

missing. Please provide data for each of 16, 17, 18, 19, 20 

August for both cycle and vehicles 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) In the July 2021 and August 2021 survey periods, it appears 

from the report that the weekends were excluded from the 

survey.  

a) Why wasn't a full week of data captured in the survey 

periods to include weekends? 

b) If it was included, please can you provide cycle and 

vehicle counts for both locations for the weekend days 

for July and August 2021. 

Answer (3)  

   

 


